Summer Activities
Sun
Create a daily schedule.
Use pictures to indicate
meal times, indoor play
times, outdoor play times,
outings and bedtime

Do the HokeyPokey.

Mon
Visit the local
library. Sign up for
a library card.

Tue
Number of the day:2.
Notice things that come
in twos. Write the
number 2. Draw 2 things.

Wed

Have a book picnic.

Have your child

out pictures of food

Cut apart the letters

Pack books and read

practice dialing

they like and put

Practice drawing a

Practice putting on

Play a game of

What does patient

As you are driving

Draw a picture of

person with a head, different pairs of

“Eye Spy.” Give

mean? Think of a

ask your child to

your family. How

body, arms and

color clues.

count the number

many boys? How

of flags they see.

many girls?

Have your child

Think of words

practice telling you

that rhyme with

their birthdate.

pig. How many did

shoes.

plate.

and drying your

together.

start with that letter.

story about a time

hands.

Shoulders, Knees
and Toes.

kind? What can you do to
be kind today? Engage in

patient. How can you

Number of the day:3.
Notice things that come
in threes. Write the
number 3. Draw 3 things.
Look for the number 3.

you were sad.

What does it mean to be

time when you were
be patient today?

feelings. Tell a

Talk about kindness.

together.

Think of words that

Practice snapping

Write a large number

rhyme with bug. How

coats and pants.

one. Place one play

many did you think

dough ball next to it.

an act of kindness.

of?

Repeat with numbers

Go on a number

Go on a word hunt

Sing the Itsy-Bitsy Play a board game.

Give your child 2

hunt around your

around your house

Spider.

Practice taking

step directions.

house. Where did

Where did you find

turns and playing

Encourage them to

you find numbers?

words?

fair.

follow through.

2 to 5.

blanket or towel.

their phone

Take out books.

pictures of things that

Sing Head,

“name puzzle,”

outside on a picnic

them on a paper

Put a puzzle

strawberry.

and have them put their

Look for the number 2.

Practice washing

Example: S, sun, snake,

Sat

Write your child’s name.

Talk about

help your child draw

Fri

Have your child cut

legs.
Cut out a large letter and

Thu

number.

you think of?

Summer Activities
Sun

Mon

Tue

Wed

Thu

Fri

Sat

Practice saying

Talk about

Draw a picture of

Count how many

Make a necklace by Invite your child to Sing “Twinkle-

“please” and “thank

feelings. Tell a

your house or

jumping jacks you

stringing Cheerios,

look outside and

Twinkle Little

you.”

story about a time

apartment.

can do.

Fruit Loops or

draw what the

Star” before going

beads.

weather looks like.

to sleep.

Practice “Play and put

Sort a set of toys into

away.” Practice putting

two piles. How many are

Practice buttoning

away one activity

in the first pile? How

before getting out

many are in the second?

another.

How many all together?

Play a game of

Have your child

“Eye Spy.” Give

find 3 things that

shape clues.

are shorter than

you were happy.
Plant a seed.

Name the numbers

Attend story hour

Act out your

Watch it grow.

on a license plate.

at the library.

favorite nursery

Draw a picture of

rhyme.

what you see.
Ask your child to
tell you what their
favorite toy is and
why.
Play a game of Hop
Scotch.

Hide an object and use
words such as over,
under, behind and next
to, to help your child
find it.
Read Goldilocks and the
Three Bears. What

Guess my Animal:


Give 3 clues



Can you guess
my animal?

Practice zipping!

Help set the table.
Count how many napkins
you have. How many
people? Do you have
enough napkins?

Turn off the lights
and read a story

would you try first: the

with a flashlight.

porridge, the beds or

their hand.

the chairs?

Use different sized

Have your child look at

plastic cups. Practice

the pictures in a book.

pouring water from one

Ask them to tell a story

cup to another. Will the

based on what they see

water fit or will it

happening in the pictures.

overflow?

Write the alphabet

March around the

Sing the “Wheels

Talk about

Play a board game

with sidewalk chalk.

house and count

on the Bus” with

feelings. Tell a

together. Practice

how many windows

your child.

story about a time

you have.

you were excited.

good sportsmanship.
Cheer each other on!

pants and coats.

Fill in the missing
letter. Recite part of
the alphabet. Stop and
have your child fill in
the next letter.

How long can you
stand on one foot?

Summer Activities
Sun

Mon

Tue

Wed

Have your child sort

items in your house that

pictures out of news

together. Practice taking

their books from tallest

start with the same

papers and magazines.

turns. Talk about who

to shortest on their

Read a book

Have your child look for

days until the first

sing the “ABC

together. What was

Divide a deck of cards .
Each player flips over the

Go on a shape hunt.

your child’s favorite
part and why?

Sat

Play a board game

Have your child
song.”

Fri

Make a collage. Cut

Count how many more
day of kindergarten.

Thu

letter as their name.

Think of words

Have your child
practice writing their

goes first. Who goes
second?

Go on a letter hunt. Pick

Talk about your day. What

one letter from your child’s

did you do in the morning?

name. Hunt for this letter

What did you do in the

in books, on labels and

afternoon? What did you

bookshelf.

Practice skipping!

top card. Which card is

Name the shapes

that rhyme with

greater. The player with

you find.

cat.

name in shaving
cream.

around the house.

do at night?

Go on a sound hunt.

Enjoy a snack

Have your child find

Read the Three

Draw a picture for

Play with a beach

Use play dough.

Find objects that

together. As you eat

3 things that are

Little Pigs. Which pig

ask “who has less

longer than their

would you be and

someone special.

ball. Practice

start with the T, P

How many letters

and R sounds.

now?”

foot.

why?

With your finger, draw

Have your child explain

Provide your child

letters on your child’s

how they are the same

Count the steps

Draw a self

Go on a walk. When

Practice cutting

back. Have them guess

as a friend and how

with clothing items in

from your bedroom

portrait.

you come back

zigzag, curved and

the letter.

they are different.

draw what you saw.

straight lines.

Place an item in a paper

Demonstrate how to

Have your child sort

bag. Have your child ask

Play a game of

Write numbers

cough into your elbow

laundry items.

so you don’t spread

Separate socks from

“Simon Says.”

using sidewalk

germs.

shirts.

Go on a number hunt.

Visit a playground.

Find and circle the

Practice waiting your

Practice tying

the bigger card gets both.

yes or no questions to
guess what’s in the bag.

number in grocery
adds.

turn and

a box for playing
dress up.

shoes.

kicking.

to kitchen.

chalk.
Practice counting. Stop
at certain points and
have your child fill in
the next number.

catching, rolling and

Practice zipping
your backpack.

can you make?

